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Bell Nunnally Senior Associate Nathan Cox has been elected to the board of directors 
for two organizations, the Dallas Chamber Symphony and Primos Dallas.

The Dallas Chamber Symphony (DCS) is a nonprofit chamber orchestra founded in 2011 to provide high-
quality, imaginative concerts as well as several educational and neighborhood outreach programs. Cox 
joins Bell Nunnally Partner Benjamin L. Riemer on the DCS board.

Primos Dallas is a nonprofit mentoring organization founded in 2018 to connect young Latinos with 
professionals in the Pleasant Grove/Dallas area. The group works to foster mentoring relationships and 
offer exposure to careers and opportunities that may not have been considered previously or considered 
viable options. Its mission is to “empower students and their families to tackle any challenge through 
mentoring and exposure to opportunities.”

To learn more about the Dallas Chamber Symphony, please click here.

To learn more about Primos Dallas, please click here.
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https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/hk7FCQWjgzikYKXqUPFhUA?domain=dcsymphony.org/
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/B7qJCR6kjAcvxpGlIPkn0h?domain=losprimosdallas.org/

